
I am reiterating concern that Abu Anas al-Libi was abducted from Libya inviolation of international
law.

I  would like  to  express  concern  about  reports  that  he  is  being held  in solitary confinement  in
conditions which breach international standards for humane treatment are incompatible with the
presumption of innocence in the case of untried prisoners, and which may negatively impact on his
mental health and his ability to assist in his defence.

I am also calling for his conditions of pre-trial detention to be immediately improved so that they
fully comply with international law and standards and that he receive all necessary medical care.

I lastly need to urge that conditions for all those held in MCC SHU fully conform to international
standards.  

Thank you very much for your attention.

Sincerely yours,


